
From: Sarah Cerchè <sarah.cerche@mial.com.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 2:05 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher J <Chambers.Hatcher.J@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: C2019/5259 Directions Hearing and Substantive Hearing 
 
Dear Associates, 
 
Unfortunately MIAL is unable to make the directions hearing scheduled for 9am tomorrow in 
relation to this matter.  
 
In such circumstances MIAL is content to rely on written submissions in response previously 
submitted, in relation to classifications contained in Schedule A of the Seagoing Industry Award 
2020. 
 
Have a safe, restful and enjoyable holiday period and thanks to you and your colleagues for 
assistance provided over the course of modern award matters. 
 
Kind regards,                   
Sarah 
 

 

Sarah Cerche 

Director Workplace Relations, 
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